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stresses the importance of efficient, transparent and responsible utilisation of the 

Organisation’s resources as well as full accountability to member states. 

 

 

Mr Chair, 

 

5  ASEAN recognises the efforts of the Secretary-General to improve the 

presentation of the programme budget, in line with the specific directions given by the 

General Assembly. Nevertheless, there is still room for improvement. In particular, the 

narratives and proposed budget figures must be clearly linked to a results-based 

budgeting framework, and they must accurately reflect existing mandates and the 

measures to achieve them. We encourage the Secretary-General to continue his efforts 

to improve the presentation of the programme budget in this regard.  

 

 

Mr Chair, 

 

6  ASEAN notes that initial estimates to finance Special Political Missions 

in the proposed budget amount to over US$706 million. This accounts for more than 23 

percent of the proposed budget for 2021. ASEAN appreciates the role of Special 

Political Missions in the UN’s work on peace and security. However, we also believe 

that it is time this Assembly had a serious discussion on the funding arrangements for 

Special Political Missions vis-à-vis other development priorities. This is pertinent in 

view of the ongoing reform of the UN’s peace and security architecture. It is also 

extremely timely, given the recurring liquidity challenges in the regular budget. We 

look forward to having further discussions on this topic when the specific agenda item 

of Special Political Missions is considered during this session.    

 

 

Mr Chair, 

 

7  ASEAN will take an active interest in the forthcoming discussions. We 

look forward to a constructive and productive dialogue with all stakeholders.  

 

 

8  I thank you for your attention. 
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